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Media Release 
 

 

From:  Michael Terry 

  Deputy PIO, 352-797-3608 

 

Re: MISSING ADULT – Boby Joe McCall – 2024-00246293 

 

Date:  September 18, 2024 

 

 
The Hernando County Sheriff’s Office is requesting assistance from our media partners and the 
community in locating a MISSING ADULT.   
 
Boby Joe McCall was reported missing by family members on 09-13-2024. Mr. McCall was last 
seen on video at approximately 3:51 p.m. on 09-08-2024 when he walked away from his 
residence on Kramer Street in Webster to purchase a title of a vehicle located less than a mile 
away on Snyder Street.  
 
Mr. McCall never made it to the address on Snyder Street and his current whereabouts remain 
unknown.  
 

Boby McCall’s physical appearance is as follows: 
 
Race – White 
Sex – Male 
DOB – 07-18-1961 
Height – 5’ 7” 
Weight – 180 
Eyes – Blue 
Hair – Reddish/Brown (Balding) 
 
Clothing – McCall was last seen wearing a black t-shirt and shorts with a camouflage pattern.  
 
If you have seen Boby McCall or know his current whereabouts, please call the Hernando County 
Sheriff’s Office at 352-754-6830. 
 
Thank you. 
 

www.hernandosheriff.org 
SHERIFF 

Al Nienhuis 



 
Boby Joe McCall 


